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Dated : 23.07.2009

To, 

Shri Gopal Das

Director (HR),

BSNL

NEW DELHI-110001.

Sub: Revision of various Allowances/Perks for the Executives in BSNL-Reg.

Ref:No.1-80/2008-PAT(BSNL)  dated 5th March 2009.

Sir,

In continuation of letter dated 14.07.2009, we would  like to draw your kind attention in the above referred subject matter wherein revision of Perks and Allowances i.e. Transport allowance, Perks, Special Duty Allowances will remain unchanged at the amount admissible for the month of January 2009 till further orders.  All other PSUs like GAIL (India), Airport Authority of India, HPCL, ONGC, NTPC etc. have already issued  orders for implementing revised Perks.

In several meetings with GM (Estt.), Chairman perks committee he mentioned that the case will be sent to BSNL Management Committee after finalisation annual Accounts for 2008-09. He also told that perks & allowances can be revised based on the profit of the Company and all these issues can be sorted out only when BSNL earns profit. 

It is reliable understood that BSNL net profit for the year 2008-09 is Rs.575 crores after tax and Rs.1272 crores before tax.

We would therefore request you to kindly recommend for revision of Allowances/Perks to the BSNL employees at the earliest as already decided in other PSUs mentioned above.


With kind regards,

Yours Sincerely,

Sd/-

(Prahlad Rai)

General Secretary

Copy to: Shri D.P. De, GM (Estt) and Chairman Perks Committee, BSNL, New Delhi
